
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: "Christopher Straka" <chris@nvisioncommunities.org> 
Date: Sat, Nov 21, 2015 at 8:12 AM -0800 
Subject: RFA 2016 HOME 
To: "Steve Auger" <Steve.Auger@floridahousing.org>, "Ken Reecy" 
<Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: "'Cynthia McMullen'" <cynthia@nvisioncommunities.org> 
 

Dear Mr. Auger and Mr. Reecy, 
  
Is it possible to limit the maximum HOME request per development so more developments may have 
the opportunity to be funded? If the maximum request was limited to $3,000,000 this might enable five 
or more developments to be funded, assuming $15,000,000 in HOME funding is available. 
  
In many of our small cities and counties FHFC development is a main source of economic development 
and an opportunity for local subcontractors and laborers to work in their community, instead of 
traveling to another area for work. 
  
Thank you for your consideration, 
  
Chris Straka 
N Vision Communities, Inc. 
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